
CITY OF FLINT 
PROPOSED ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 

(Federal Fiscal Year 2024-25, CDBG, HOME, and ESG Grants) 

 

Department of Planning and Development 

Division of Community Services 

 

Notice of 30-Day Public Comment Period and Public Hearing 

 

Monday June 17, 2024, 5:30PM at Hasselbring Senior Center, 1002 

W. Home Ave., Flint, MI 48505. 

 
The 30-day comment period for the City of Flint’s 1-year Annual Action 

Plan began Thursday, May 30, 2024. The draft Annual Action Plan will also be 

made available for review online at www.cityofflint.com/view-public-notices/ 

This hearing is being held to provide an opportunity for public comment on the City 

of Flint’s proposed Annual Action Plan. Upon forty-eight hours’ notice, the City of 

Flint will furnish reasonable auxiliary aids and services to non-English speaking 

persons or persons with disabilities. Persons requiring auxiliary aids or services 

should contact Glenda Dunlap, Division of Business and Community Services, 

City of Flint, 1101 S. Saginaw Street, Flint, Michigan 48502, (810) 766-7426. 

Comments other than at the public hearing must be in writing and will be accepted at 

communitydevelopment@cityofflint.com. 


